
April 24, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul L. Hoch 

1525 Acton St. 

Berkeley, CA 94702 

 

Dear Paul: 

 

Thank you for your April 17, 1996 letter regarding “Oswald Talked” and potential sources of 

assassination records.  As always, it was a pleasure to hear from you and read your correspondence. 

 

I will provide copies of your letter to the appropriate staff members for careful review. 

Several of us have read “Oswald Talked” and follow-up has already been initiated with regard to 

investigating potential sources of assassination records. 

 

Again, thank you for taking the time to write such a comprehensive letter and include the attachments. 

 Someone from the Board may want to get back to you after your letter has been reviewed, but for 

now I wanted you to know that your efforts are much appreciated.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


